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At a session of the Public Service 

Commission held at its office in 
Jefferson City on the 3rd day of 
December, 2019. 

 
 
In the Matter of the Proposed Missouri American ) Case No. WT-2020-0136 
Water Company Revised Tariff Sheets ) Tariff No. JW-2020-0076 
 
 

NOTICE REGARDING TARIFF 
 
Issue Date:  December 3, 2019  
 
 

On November 18, 2019, the Staff of the Commission filed its Motion to Suspend 

Tariff Sheets and Open New Docket. Missouri-American Water Company’s tariff could 

change how often St. Louis County fire protection customers are billed.1  Thus, Staff 

believed the tariff may be of interest to other parties.  Staff stated that it would conduct its 

review on the tariff as quickly as practically possible.  The Commission took no action on 

Staff’s motion, and the tariff has not been suspended. 

On November 22, the Staff of the Commission then recommended that the 

Commission approve the tariff.  Staff stated that the proposed tariff would allow St. Louis 

County customers the option of being billed monthly or annually. 

On November 25, the Commission directed any responses to Staff 

Recommendation to be filed no later than November 29.  The Commission received no 

responses. 

                                            
1 Calendar references are to 2019. 
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The Commission has reviewed the tariff sheets and Staff's recommendation.  The 

Commission will allow the tariff sheets to take effect. 

 
      BY THE COMMISSION  

   
Morris L. Woodruff  

         Secretary  
  
 
 
Silvey, Chm., Kenney, Rupp, and Coleman, CC., concur. 
 
Pridgin, Regulatory Law Judge 


